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List of Follow-up actions 

(Position as at 4 November 2011) 
 

Subject Date(s) of 
relevant 

meeting(s) 
 

Follow-up actions Outcome 

Briefing by the Secretary 
for Financial Services and 
the Treasury on the 
relevant policy initiatives 
in the Chief Executive's 
2011-2012 Policy 
Address 

 

14 October 2011 In relation to the Home Ownership Scheme (HOS), 
the Administration was requested to provide 
information on (a) the amount of revenue received 
in the past from premium payments arising from 
transactions of HOS flats; (b) the estimated amount 
of revenue foregone as a result of the change in the 
calculation of the premium payment as announced 
in the Chief Executive's Policy Address; and (c) a 
comparison of the amount of subsidy for individual 
public rental housing units and HOS flats based on 
the pricing and resale policy for new HOS 
announced in the Policy Address. 
 

The Administration's 
response was issued to 
members vide LC Paper 
No. CB(1)240/11-12 on 
1 November 2011.   
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